
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26 October 2018 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please thank and congratulate your son/daughter on their exemplary behaviour in dealing with the 
power cuts and a cold lunch during this week. We have all been impressed with the way in which 
they have remained focused in lessons, despite the disruptions.  
 
I would like to apologise for the cancellation of the Parent Forum Meeting on Wednesday 24th 

October and Year 7 Welcome Meeting on Thursday 25th October and any inconvenience it may have 

caused. These events could not have taken place without lights and IT facilities. 

 

These events have now been rescheduled: 

 

 Parent Forum Meeting – Wednesday 7th November 6.00-7.00pm 

 Year 7 Welcome Meeting – Thursday 8th November 4.00-7.00pm 

 
We thank you for your patience and understanding, as well as your continued support and 

cooperation. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Elaine Briggs 
Head of School 
 


